
Cheapside / St Aubin’s Road
Road Works 

FROM MONDAY 20  JULY  2009

Mulcaster House, Westmount Road, St. Helier, Jersey, JE1 1DG
Telephone: 01534 707300  |  Facsimile: 01534 707400  |  Email: info@jerseywater.je  |  Website: www.jerseywater.je

Jersey Water is the trading name of The Jersey New Waterworks Company Limited.

Commencing Monday 20 July, for approximately 12 weeks, Jersey Water will be undertaking 
some important improvement works at West Park Avenue / Cheapside.

For the fi rst 2 weeks construction works will require the closure of the road which allows traffi c to pass 
through from St Aubin’s Road to West Park Avenue and St John’s Road to Cheapside. 

During this period please note the following traffi c arrangements and information:

Traffi c signs - diversion and information signs will be erected at key locations to advise road users travelling 
along St Aubin’s Road and St John’s Road.

Parking - on street parking will be suspended, where necessary, to facilitate the free movement of traffi c.

Jersey Water apologises in advance for the inconvenience caused by the works and wishes to thank road 
users and residents for their cooperation.

Any queries should be directed to David Moyse, telephone 707300.
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